
Book Club Location Update 

Dear Book Club Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important update 

regarding our upcoming book club meeting. 

New Location: 

The Green Library 

123 Book St. 

Reading Town, RT 45678 

Date and Time: 

Saturday, March 10, 2024, at 3:00 PM 

We look forward to seeing you there and discussing our latest read. Please feel free to bring 

snacks or beverages to share with the group! 

Happy reading! 

Best regards, 

The Book Club Committee 


